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May’s Liturgical Schedule 

Christ is Risen! 

Sun. May 4, 2025    

9:00 a.m. +William Handerham 

   By: Liz Handerham & Family 

Rosary Following Liturgy 

Sun. May 11, 2025   

9:00 a.m. Health & Blessings for our Mothers 

& Grandmothers 

Panachida for our deceased Mothers and 

Grandmothers  

Coffee Social is cancelled 

Sat. May 17, 2025   

4:00 p.m. +Alex & Mary Kuzma 

  By: Family 

Sun. May 25, 2025   

9:00 a.m. +Peter & Helen Sikum   

By: Julia Strusiak 

Panachida for Nicholas & Regina Sivak 

Thurs. May 29, 2025  

7:00 p.m. Ascension of Our Lord  

Health & God’s Blessings for our Parishioners  

 



Parish Announcements 

 

The period of mourning concludes nine days after the burial of our late 
Holy Father Francis on Monday, May 5th.  Nine days signifies the length of 
a Novena for His blessed repose.  Special attention for prayers to the Holy 
Spirit to continue to guide and inspire the Cardinals in the election of a 
new pontiff. 

Our gratitude to the 3 of our parishioners who contributed to the 
restoration of the statue of Our Lady of the Incarnation with donations 
totaling $900.00.  God bless you and grant you peace, health and 
happiness for many years. 

Our gratitude to Nicholas & Natalie Polanin for delivering and donating 
the cost of the Easter lilies adorning our Church.  Wishing you peace, 
health and happiness for many years. 

Our gratitude to the parish family for contributing the generous amount of 
$2,881.00 collected on Good Friday, Holy Saturday, and Pascha.  
Blessings and prayers for peace, health and happiness.  Christ is Risen! 
 
Special Note: Our parish’s 1st Summer Saturday, 4:00 p.m. Vigil Divine 
Liturgy will be served on May 17th and will continue to be served on every 
3rd weekend of the month until September. 
 
Following the Saturday evening Liturgy on July 19th, salads and 
sandwiches will be served in the rectory in celebration of the Feast of St. 
Elias.  Please mark your calendars and plan to celebrate! 
 
St. Elias Church no longer has a land phone line; it has not functioned for 
a few years.  To contact the church, please call Father Michael or one of 
the parish Trustees whose cell numbers are listed on the first page. 
 
A special thank you to Gerry Wutkowski for providing our parish family 
with the monthly bulletin since the death of Fr. Ed Semko.  Our gratitude 
to Ann Marie Schoenig for succeeding Gerry’s ministry and we offer our 
gratitude for accepting this new ministry and gracious support and 
assistance to our parish family.  Any new updates to email addresses may 
be given to Ann Marie. 
 
Our gratitude, as well, to Frank Linkowsky for accepting the ministry as 
parish accountant since the beginning of the new year.  Prayerful best 
wishes for peace, health and happiness.   


